From: Bull, Michelle <Michelle.Bull@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 1:43 PM

To: PBC MS4’s

Subject: Statewide MS4 Inventory - Request for Information

Dear Phase I MS4 Permittees,

The Department has initiated the creation of a statewide MS4 Inventory. The first phase of the
project will be the GIS mapping of all Phase I MS4 major outfalls.

Please submit your Major Outfall information and a contact person for inventory questions to the
DEP FTP site (instructions attached) by December 9, 2020. If you do not have major outfalls,
please respond to this email with your permit information stating “No Major Outfalls”.

Below is a list of preferred file types for data submission (in descending order of preference).

ESRI Geodatabases,

ESRI Shapefiles

AutoCAD

MicroStation

Spreadsheet with Lat/Long and Datum columns
CSV with Lat/Long and Datum columns

Any open source GIS Format

PDF

Word

If you have any questions, please email or call me. Thank you,

Michelle Bull

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
NPDES Stormwater Program

MS4 Coordinator

Michelle.Bull@FloridaDEP.gov

Office: 850-245-7561
floridadep.gov/water/stormwater

Phase | MS4 permit citation

Part IX (11) When requested by the Department, the permittee(s) shall within a reasonable time
provide any information required by law which is needed to determine whether there is cause for
revising, revoking and reissuing, or terminating this permit, or to determine compliance with the permit.
The permittee(s) shall also provide to the Department upon request copies of records required by this
permit to be kept. If the permittee(s) becomes aware of relevant facts that were not submitted or were
incorrect in the permit application or in any report to the Department, such facts or information shall be
promptly submitted or corrections promptly reported to the Department. [62-620.610(11), F.A.C.]



